
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mayor John Tory 

and Members of Toronto City Council 

extend warmest congratulations to 
 

The Toronto Regional Real Estate Board  
 

on the occasion of its 100th anniversary. 
 

 

Business is an integral part of our city's growth and success  

and we are dedicated to promoting and supporting  

new and existing establishments. 
 

 

 

Best wishes for continued success. 

 
 

_____________________________ 

 John Tory 

Mayor of Toronto 

November 29, 2020 

  


